
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capitola Police Sergeant sworn in 
MARQUIS BOOTH 

Wednesday, February 4, 2015 
The Capitola Police Department is proud to announce the promotion of Senior Officer Marquis 
Booth to the rank of Sergeant. Sergeant Booth has been with the Police Department since 
August of 2005. He has held several positions within the department to include a Field Training 
Officer, Detective, an agent with the County Narcotics Enforcement Team, and Lead 
Investigator for the Investigations Section. As a Senior Officer, he oversaw the Departments 
Volunteer and Chaplain program, and coordinates the Safe Ride Home Program on New Year’s 
Eve to reduce drunk driving. Sergeant Booth volunteers his time at the Shorelife Community 
Church to cook food for a county homeless project. Sergeant Booth replaces Sergeant Matt 
Eller who retired in December of 2014. He will be introduced to the Capitola City Council at their 
next scheduled meeting, February 11, 2015. We congratulate Sergeant Booth! 

 


